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// Urgent Notice for Exams.// 

 
Students of IDOL are hereby informed that the examinations of FY & SY B.Com  

scheduled to be commence on 31st March 2020 and 15th April 2020 respectively are 
postponed. 
 

The revised dates as per govt norms will be declared soon on the website.  
 
 
   

  - Director, IDOL 
   Dt.25/3/2020 

 


